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Intersection improvements begin at Ottawa 
 
The week of June 26 the Kansas Department of Transportation (KDOT) started a 

geometric improvement project to reconstruct the intersection of K-68 and Main Street 

at Ottawa. The intersection improvements also include new sidewalks, traffic signals, 

signs and pavement markings. 

 

The intersection will remain open to traffic during construction, with lane closures. 

Pedestrian traffic should follow the sidewalk detours. Weather permitting, KDOT 

expects the project to be finished by mid-September. 

 

KDOT awarded the construction contract of $394,802 to Wildcat Construction 

 Company, Inc., of Wichita. Persons with questions may contact Troy Howard at the 

Kansas Department of Transportation (KDOT) office in Garnett, (785) 448-5446, or 

Priscilla Petersen at the Chanute KDOT office, (620) 902-6433. 
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For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the Bureau of Transportation Information, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2nd FL West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 
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